
 

 

 

 

 

 

Frogwell Primary School Newsletter 

26th May 2023 
 

 

Attendance 
This week’s whole-school attendance was 92.1%.  

The top three classes were: 

1. Fox Class 97.4% 

2. Lewis Class 95% 

3. Rowling Class 94% 

The highest attending class each week wins extra playtime or another activity chosen by the class. Please 

remember that the school is required to refer children who have 10 or more sessions of unauthorised absence 

to the Education Welfare Officer, and that each school day has two sessions. 
 

 

 

Parent / Carer / Visitor conduct 
Please can we remind all parents, carers and visitors to our school site to be very mindful of the language 

they are using. We have had some incidents of inappropriate language being used recently and we need 

to be crystal clear that swearing or derogatory language is completely unacceptable anywhere on the 

school site, whether speaking to a member of staff, your own family and friends or anyone else. Please also 

be aware that voices often carry from the street through open school windows and can be heard inside the 

building by children and staff. 

 

 

School and children’s news 
 

Melissa J has achieved some badges with Guides – Feel Good Stage 3, Mixology and Great Day Out for 

Cotswold Wildlife Park. Well done, Melissa! 

 

A huge well done to Toby L who has been awarded the first Chippenham Rugby Club Minis Rugby Champion 

trophy. His name will be put on the trophy before it is displayed in the clubhouse trophy cabinet. The trophy 

was presented to Toby by the England Rugby Coach Steve Borthwick. We are very proud of you, Toby! 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fox Class Beach Day 

Fox Class created their own beach experience this week and had lots of fun. 

   
 

 

Cake Sale 

The cake sale on the day of the Coronation Party raised £148 for the school so thank you to everyone who 

contributed by providing cakes or buying some treats! 

 

Open Classrooms 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Term 5 Open Classrooms session. We hope you enjoyed seeing your 

children’s books and displays. The final Open Classrooms of this school year will be on Monday 10th July, 15.05-

15.30. 

 

Book Fair 

It was wonderful to see so many of you at the annual Scholastic Book Fair and particularly the joy on the faces 

of children choosing a new book. The school receives 40% of the money spent back in books and so we are 

more than pleased to announce that we have been able to buy £453 worth of new books for our classes! 

Thank you to all those who attended. 

 

Sports Day 

Sports Day will be on Thursday 29th June at 10.00, with a back-up date of at 10.00 in case of poor weather. 

Parents and Carers are invited to watch their children take part. 

 

 

 

Happy half term everyone! 

 
 

 

Diary dates for 2022-23 
 

 

29th May – 2nd June 2023 Half term 

Mon 5th June 2023 Start of Term 6 

Wed 28th June 6pm Parent Pond Special General Meeting (school hall) 

Friday 21st July  Special surprise event for children (being supported by this year’s 

fundraising events) 

Fri 23rd June 2023 TD day – no school for children 

Thursday 29th June 10.00 Sports Day  

Thursday 6th July 10.00 Back-up Sports Day 

Tues 25th July 2023 Last day of Term 6 

 


